
From: “Mr. Squid” <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 

Date: Thu, 3/3/2011 4:48:22 PM 

To: "planning"  

Subject: Taormina Towers 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

I just want to express my solid support for Tom Taormina's ham operation and towers. He is a tremendous 

asset to us all. Please find a way that he can continue in his research and in his contribution to the 

community. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick J. Flanagan 

Homeowner 

2170 Cartwright Road 

VC HIghland Ranches 

Reno, NV 89521 
 

 

 


